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Rebels Newsletter 
The annual Terry Fox Run 
will take place on Wednesday, 
September 18. 
 
Bell Schedule for the day: 
 
Period 1    08:40 – 09:40 
Break        09:40 – 09:55 
Period 2    09:55 – 10:55 
Terry Fox Run – 10:55 – 
                            12:10 
Lunch        12:10 – 01:00 
Period 3     01:00 – 02:00 

                                      Period 4     02:05 – 03:03 
 
Here’s a link to our schools Donation page (any 
amount would be greatly appreciated): 
 
Donation Page or through our School Cash Online  
Thank you for joining our school in the fight against 
cancer. 

Here’s some links to video’s about Terry Fox: 
Youtube (Anything is Possible – 13 minutes) 
Youtube (Anything is Possible – 7 minutes) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you to attend our 2024 Meet the 
Teacher Night on the evening of Thursday, September 
19th. 
 
Please join us to meet your child’s teachers, to meet our 
PAC and to learn about Burnaby South.  Your child /ren 
are welcome to attend. 
 
Evening Plan 
5:30pm  – There will be a Grade 12 Parent Information 
Presentation in the Multipurpose room, hosted by our 
Counselling Department 
 
6:00 – 7:30pm – Meet Departments and 
Teachers around the school. 
 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/BurnabySouthSecondary
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3BzyHYZgMz8&t=614s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tAbqdhttT6Q


  

 

 

 
Please note, Friday, September 20th is Pro D Day.  
School will be closed. 

 

As you passionate about discussing current events and 
expressing your opinions?  Join the Debate Club! Club 
provides a platform for students to develop their public 
speaking, critical thinking, and research skills. 
Come join us and discover the power of debate! The 
club meet every Wednesday after school in Ms. Lal's 
room, A125.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday, September 13th – CLC 12 Meeting, 8:30 am, 
MPR 
 
Wednesday, September 18th – Terry Fox Run 
 
Thursday, September 19th - Meet the Teacher Night & 
Gr. 12 Parent Information Evening for Graduation at 
MPR – 5:30 – 7:30 pm 
 
Friday, September 20th – Pro D Day – School Closed 
 
Friday, September 27th – Orange Shirt Day 
 
Monday, September 30th – National Day for Truth and 
Reconciliation – School Closed 
 
 

“ I find that the harder I work, the more luck I seem to have.”  Thomas Jefferson 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.c
a/  

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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